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October 1, 2019 

AMO submits report to Attorney General on liability 
and insurance cost reforms 

On September 27, the AMO Board approved a submission on joint and several liability 
entitled, “A Reasonable Balance: Addressing growing municipal liability and insurance 
costs.”  Earlier today, AMO President Jamie McGarvey forwarded the report to the 
Attorney General, The Honourable Doug Downey for consideration. 

Municipal councils are encouraged to endorse the report and its 
recommendations.  The Ministry of the Attorney General has agreed to accept 
municipal resolutions up until November 1, 2019.  Resolutions can be sent to the 
Attorney General at doug.downeyco@pc.ola.org  and magpolicy@ontario.ca or by 
writing to: 

The Honourable Doug Downey 
Attorney General of Ontario 
McMurtry-Scott Building, 
720 Bay St, 11th Floor, 
Toronto, ON 
M7A 2S9 

The report includes seven key recommendations on actions which the government 
could take to reduce the negative impact of joint and several liability. It builds on 
previous reports and resolutions submitted in 2010, 2011, and 2014. Please see the 
report for more details. 

AMO thanks those municipalities that have contributed to the government’s 
consultation to date.  If you have not already done so, please provide a copy of your 
submission to the AMO President at amopresident@amo.on.ca. 
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For questions related to the report, please contact AMO Senior Advisor Matthew 
Wilson at mwilson@amo.on.ca or at 416-971-9856 ext. 323. 
  

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness 
of third-party submissions. Distribution of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned. 
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